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2 Welcome to our ‘New look’ Newsletter...

Following feedback from our school community we have decided to send a newsletter home
every half term. My aim as a headteacher is to ensure you are fully informed about what
happens in school both educationally and in regards to enhancements. Communication
between home and school is extremely important. This newsletter will give you all the
information you need for the next half term . We will additionally use Facebook and
Parentmail to send home letters/notes and reminders so please ensure you keep checking
both platforms.

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES

Monday: Times Table Club (Yrs 3/4

Tuesday: Weaving Club (Yrs 3-6)

Wednesday: Chess Club (Yrs 3-6)

Wednesday: Board Games Club (Yrs 3-6)
Wednesday: Board Games (Yrs 1/2)

Friday: Dance (Yrs 3/6)

Friday: Nursery Reading Club with parents
e Friday: Reception Reading Club with
parents

HALF TERM

The last day of this half termis
Friday 16th February. School will re-
open for children on Monday 26th
February 2024.
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PARENTS EVENING:
The next Parents Evening will be held on: Thursday 25th April 2024 (3:30p.m - 6:30p.m)
Appointments will be available to book via letters which will be sent next half term.
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WALK TO SCHOOL
We have embarked on a new initiative which will help us to reduce the amount of traffic and
congestion around school. If you walk to school at least once a week during a month you will
receive a badge to reflect this achievement.

MENTAL HEALTH WEEK
We celebrated Children’s Mental Health Week in school and we had a focus on the five ways
to well-being. On Friday we all came to school dressed in our comfortable clothes and held a
well-being day to gain more skills that will support our mental health and well-being.

ATTENDANCE
Please note, the doors to school open at 8:40am. They will close at 8:44am PROMPT. This is to
allow registers to be taken. If your child is late, you will need to sign in at the office. It is
important that children are on time to school and attend everyday. Holidays in term time will
not be authorised and should be taken during the school holiday time.

Thank you to everyone in our commmunity who has supported school. We want to offer a wide
range of activities and events. We appreciate that we ask for donations/costs and we will
always aim to spread this out and keep it as low cost as possible. We are grateful for any

support and we never expect everyone to support everything.

Keep an eye out for the PTA newsletter as it has details of all the forthcoming events and how
to purchase tickets etc. We are always seeking new members and would love to see many
more members at our next meeting in school on:

Wednesday 20th March at 5:30 p.m.
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WORLD BOOK DAY

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. This year our school theme is:
Bedtime Stories. We would like to invite all children to come to school dressed in their
pyjamas or cosy clothes. We do appreciate that for some children they would prefer to dress
as their favourite character, if they wish to choose a character instead of pyjamas they are
able to.

BOOK BREAKFAST
On Thursday 7th March, 8:20 am Parents/Carers of Class 3 children are invited to school to
share a book with your child. We will provide breakfast and books. We would like to see as
many people here as possible.

FOREST SCHOOL
Next half term Class 3 pupils will be joining Mrs Bal for Forest School sessions on Tuesday
afternoons. We do have waterproof jackets and trousers in school but please ensure your
child brings suitable footwear.
Reception pupils will be continuing their Forest School journey on Tuesday mornings.

YOUNG VOICES
Our school choir gave it their all earlier this month at Manchester AO Arena as they became
part of the largest choir in the world for Young Voices.

PANCAKE FLIP
We raised a massive £2112.50 for our Sponsored Pancake Flip. This was an incredible fund-
raiser for school funds. Thank you for your generosity.
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WEAVING CLUB
Mrs Bal will be holding a Weaving Club for Classes 3 to 6 every Tuesday until Easter from
3:15pm - 4:15pm. There are 12 places, which will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis.
Please contact the office to book a free place for your child.
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PARENTS SATS EVENING:
There is a meeting for Class 6 parents to discuss the SATs tests which Class 6 will take in May.
We would like to discuss the format, the tests and ways in which you can support your child.

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE (WRAP)
School offers a before and after school club - Sunrise and Sunset. There are still places
available for any children who might need a space. Please contact the office for further details
or to book a place for your child.

SCHOOL CAR PARK
The school car park is strictly for staff and visitors to school. It is not for parent/carer use
without prior permission.

FAB FEB DISCO
The children were very excited to return to school yesterday evening for our Fab Feb Disco.
The event was very well-attended and children had a fantastic time.

PTA EASTER ACTIVITIES
Pupils are invited to wear their own shoes to school on Friday 15th March in return for bringing
Easter Egg donations for the PTA Easter Bingo Night which will be held at the Cartshaft in Shaw
at 7pm on Friday 22nd March.
Tickets will be available from the PTA website www.pta-events.co.uk/cromptonprimarypta
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Childhood Cancer Fundraising:

= DDUGHHUTS '

cmmntun Primary Sﬂlllllll
Fundraiser

Friday 1st March 2024

Original Glazed Doughnuts
Dozen hox available for £12

or can he hought individually for £1
Gash payments only




